

## Allegan County GSRP 2020-2021 Handbook Acknowledgement Form



Dear Parents,

It is important that all parents and/or guardians of students attending the Allegan County GSRP Preschool Program read and understand the content of this handbook.

The handbook contains information concerning policies and procedures that the Great Start Readiness Program follows in order to comply with requirements from the State of Michigan, Allegan County Health Department, and all Allegan County School Districts. Once you have read the handbook, please sign in the designated area and return this form to your child's teacher.

Due to the nature of Covid-19, these policies are subject to change based on guidance from the Allegan County Health Department. Written notice of any changes will be provided to all families via text, email or print copy.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any time. Your signature indicates that you have read and understand the program policies, procedures, timelines, and are deciding to place your child in our care.

Sincerely,

Lindsay Sichta
Director of Early Childhood Services
<a href="mailto:lindsay.sichta@alleganaesa.org">lindsay.sichta@alleganaesa.org</a>, 269-512-7735

By signing this agreement, you are stating that you have read the handbook and are agreeing to the terms. This page also fulfills the requirement in R 400.8146 (2) for written documentation that the parent received the written information packet.

Parent / Guardian Signature	Date